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BAHA NEWSLETTER 

June 2019 Edition 

 

WELCOME 

In this issue 

- Award & Scholarship 

Winners 

- Registration Information 

- Meet your new board 

members 

- Town and Country Daze 

Parade Coming up! 

- Reminder to coaches for 

this year 

- BAHA Ice Breaker 

Classic Golf Tournament 

 

 

 

 

AND THE 
WINNERS ARE…  

Right: Winner of Coach of the 
Year Award Don Thompson 

 

 

 

 

Left: Winners of The Philip Ki 
Joon Oh Foundation Scholarship 

Isaac Duhaime & Leeza 
Chamberland 

 

 

 

Right: Winner of the GJ Magnan 
Athletic/Educational Scholarship 

& the The Liz and John 
Thompson Memorial Scholarship 
Liam Weber (Accepted by Liam’s 

Dad) 

 

To see more winners head to page 4 
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WINTER 
  

Is coming….  
   

REGISTRATION BEGINS JUNE 7th @ NOON 

We know it feels like the 2018/19 season JUST ended but yes, winter is coming and it is 

time to prepare for the 2019/20 season registration. 

To register this year you MUST have your Hockey Canada ID number.  To get this 

simply login to Hockey Canada registration website here 

https://registration.hockeycanada.ca/ There you will find a list of previous registraions, 

(this includes those who took CanSkate) simply look on a past receipt. (See right) 

 

If your child is new to hockey this year, you must take the Respect In Sport program by 

going to the following link, your childs hockey Canada Number will be provided to 

you by Hockey Canada once you complete the Respect in Sport Program. 

To Take Respect in Sport program follow this link -> 

https://hockeyalbertaparent.respectgroupinc.com/ 

 

*For girls wanting to play in the Female program be sure to look for the check 

box to register for the Female team. Please note that female teams created will 

depend on registration numbers. 

*Early bird ends June 30th! Be sure to register your child early! 

 

 

  

 

https://registration.hockeycanada.ca/
https://hockeyalbertaparent.respectgroupinc.com/
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Hockey 

players 

have fire in 

their hearts, 

and ice in 

their viens. 

  

  Your Board                         Parade 
       New Board Members Voted in: 

Vice President of On Ice Operations – Scott McAuley 

Vice President of Off Ice Operations – Marcie Kagi 

Secretary – Roxanne Robb 

Initiation Director – John Baker 

Atom Director – Jeff Smith 

Bantam Director – Richard Hamula 

Fundraising Director – Philip Lentz 

Equipment Director – Mat Metcalf 

 

 

 

A Special Thank you to those leaving our 

Board. Thank you for your countless hours of 

service. Sherri Miller, Renee Kadatz and 

Kelly Seide. 

We will once again walk in the parade for Beaumont Town 

and Country Days. Be sure to wave hello to us as we proudly 

represent our Association! 

The parade will be June 15th at 11am. 

Share your photos of the day with us on our socials! 

 

CALLING ALL COACHES 

Want to be a coach for the upcoming 2019/2020 hockey season? 

The coaching application is now up on our website.  It can be 

found under the Development tab and Coach Resources. -> 

http://www.baha.ab.ca/content/coach-resources       

Please ensure your Criminal Record Check is up to date, if 

you are unsure mail secretary@baha.ab.ca and we’ll be happy 

to help check. If you are new, please head to your local RCMP 

shop and get one before the season starts! 

Also if you are interested in coaching one of our AA teams, 

please contact our AA Director Trevor Matter at  

aa-director@baha.ab.ca  

 

http://www.baha.ab.ca/content/coach-resources
mailto:secretary@baha.ab.ca
mailto:aa-director@baha.ab.ca
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Right  Winner of The Official of the Year Award  

                            Dane Britten 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

                   Left: The Winner of the Volunteer of  

        the Year Award Richard Chamberland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Right: Winner of the Manager of the Year Award 

  Susan Clark
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We are once again hosting our Annual BAHA Ice Breaker Classic. 

Join us to kick off the season and meet and greet other parents, coaches, volunteers and board members 

who all are a part of our Hockey Community.   It will be a great day of golf, fun and prizes! 

 

The Tournament is scheduled to be held on August. 24 2019 at Eagle Rock Golf course. 

 

Keep an eye out on our socials, website, and your emails for registration information. 

Be sure to register early to ensure your spot. 

 

We are currently seeking Hole Sponsors. If you are or know someone who is interested in a hole 

sponsorship please contact Marcie at vp-admin@baha.ab.ca for more information. 

 

We look forward to seeing you out on the course. 

 

mailto:vp-admin@baha.ab.ca

